
ST. PAUL’S – WEEK of SEPTEMBER 23rd to 29th  

Monday Bible Study (Trinity) 7:00 PM 

Tuesday St. Paul’s Court 6:30 PM 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Sr. Choir 7:30 PM 
 
 

 
 

ST. PAUL’S BOOK CLUB 
 

The Beauty of Humanity Movement 
 by Camilla Gibb 

Books are in the office, ready to be signed out. 
 Meeting:  Friday, October 4th at 1:00 PM 

 
 
 

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE 

                                                                                                                    Sunday, October 13th 
Please help us continue the tradition of 

       decorating our church with nonperishable foods.   
 These items are collected by our Mission Committee and are then 

delivered to Quetzal Family Homes. 
Please begin collecting your items and bring them with you Thanksgiving Sunday.   

Your support is much appreciated! 

 
 
 

Thank you to our editor, Tracy Rodrigues, for editing, Kim Murray for front cover design, and to our 

Friendship in Faith crew for assembling the September issue. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Elders, please collect your News ‘N Views from the table 
in the lower lobby.  There are extra copies available on 

the information table.  Communion Service is October 6. 

 
 

THANK YOU TO ALL THOSE WHO CONTINUE TO SUPPORT THE BLESSING BAGS! 
 
 

BIBLE STUDY 
Bible Study, in conjunction with Trinity Anglican 
Monday, September 23rd @ 7 PM at Trinity 

 
 
 

                                         
10 000 VILLAGES CRAFTS OF THE WORLD SALE 

First Baptist Church, October 25th & 26th 

Fair Trade handicrafts and food 
from 35 countries. 

Food samplers on Friday, October 25th from 6:00 to 8:00 PM 
Light refreshments at Village Cafe 

A volunteer sign-up sheet can be found on the information table. 
If you have any questions, please speak to our contact person, 

Leigh Nagy, 519-428-0676.  Thank you. 

 
 

 

A PLACE TO STAND 
These continue to be challenging days for our denomination.  We are currently wrestling with a major proposal to change our theology and practice 
regarding 'same gender marriage'.  The technical process involves 2 Remits sent to every Presbytery.  For some [e.g. Amanda Currie] it's about providing 
space; for others it is a 'line in the sand' [like crossing the Rubicon].  On Saturday some in this second group are meeting to consider possibilities should 
the Remits be adopted.  If you would like to attend, contact Ian Shaw.   The conference is from 10 AM to 4 PM at Vaughan Community Church, 
Thornhill.  [Live streaming may be possible, again contact Ian.] 


